
What a lovely two weeks at Rose Bay PS! The students have had a fun-
packed couple of weeks. Firstly, the K-2 disco and 3-6 disco were both well
attended. It was wonderful to see the students and staff enjoying
themselves so much. This event raised over $2,300 for the charity “Stewart
House”. The SRC was also busy with their secondhand book stall. These
proceeds will also be donated to this worthy case.

Students, parents and teachers from Kindergarten to year 2 enjoyed a
beautiful sunny day at Lyne Park participating in a variety of activities for
their annual sports carnival. There were lots of smiles and tired children by
the end of the day. Look out for the special edition newsletter next week
with the disco and carnival highlights.

Year 4 Learning
This term year 4 have been learning about the First Fleet. One of the tasks
was to use recycled materials to build a small model of one of the ships
from the First Fleet. The learning intention is to become an expert about
their chosen First Fleet ship. This task inspired students to be motivated
and enabled learning across a variety of areas. 

I am so impressed with the students’ knowledge and creativity in learning
about this topic. They are currently writing scripts and animations for a
multimedia presentation. The classes are engaged in their learning,
working collaboratively and producing work at a high standard. Well done
Year 4 students and teachers.

Road Safety
A reminder to be respectful to our neighbours when dropping and picking
up your children from school. Driveways and grass verges are not areas to
park your car. There is limited parking around schools at this time. Please
park safely and legally at all times.
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TERM 4: WEEK 6

November 20: applications close
for Year 5 students applying for
Year 7 selective school placement
29 November: 3-6 presentation
day
30 November - Fun Day!
6 December K-2 end of year
assembly
13 December - Year 6 Graduation
Night
15 December - Last day of school
for 2023! 

Please see the Sentral Parent
Calendar for all events.
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https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/kindergarten-enrolment-2022.html








https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/61229815608?pwd=TlMxMGt5THhZNWJVSnJkQWxWRXlxQT09


https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/byodd.html


2023 School 

Chess 

Championship  

Congratulations  


🏆1st- Joel M


🏆2nd- Max H


🏆3rd-Riley S

Youngest Player: Axel


Year 1: Eddie 

Year 2: Dylan K


Year 3: Hari

Year 4: Victoria


Year 5: Zac I

Year 6: Ezra








https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdksNZJVJnzbfii4V22F82xxiH0XU-ge8B-S1vkdV55Vz9lRQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing/1142437
primaryethics.com.au/


https://dancestudio-pro.com/online/index.php?account_id=18708


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UuRRE9WNo5WsruOHcTZY5JK8P8nzD16k/view
https://shsoc.education.nsw.gov.au/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7











